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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
WINNING THE BID OF

SMART POLES LEASE CONTRACT

This announcement is made by OneForce Holdings Limited (the “Company”, together with 
its subsidiaries, the “Group”) on a voluntary basis to provide its shareholders and potential 
investors with update information in relation to the latest business development of the Group.

The board (“Board”) of directors of the Company (the “Directors”) is pleased to announce 
the following latest progress regarding the business of the Group:

On 13 August 2021, the Group’s wholly-owned subsidiary, Beijing Aipu Zhicheng Internet 
Technology Company Limited (“Aipu Zhicheng”), won the bid for the 2021 smart poles 
leasing project of Mentougou Branch of Beijing Municipal Public Security Bureau. The total 
contract amount is RMB1,140,000 and the contract period is one year. As at the date of this 
announcement, the network infrastructure such as smart poles and π-core IoT gateways built 
by the Group in the Mentougou District of Beijing at the early stage have been connected to 
environmental monitoring equipment and urban security equipment in the district, and will be 
connected to a number of other smart city systems and equipment such as 5G base stations 
in the future. With more systems and equipment connected to the network infrastructure built 
by the Group, it is expected that the revenue sources in relation to the Group’s smart cities 
network infrastructure will continue to be more diversified.

Smart city is one of the major business strategies that the Group strives to develop. Under the 
guidance of China’s “new infrastructure” and “dual-carbon” policies, the Group will continue 
to carry out investment, construction and operation businesses in the field of smart cities.
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